MINUTES CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BUDGET INPUT SESSION, JUNE 19, 1997

The Board of Commissioners (the "Board") of the County of Chatham, North Carolina, met in special session for the purpose of holding a budget workshop in the Bryd's Administrative Building, Bryd's Classroom, Pittsboro, North Carolina, at 1:00 PM on June 19, 1997.

Present: Chairman Margaret Pollard; Vice Chairman Betty Wilson; Commissioners John Grimes, Uva Holland, and Henry Dunlap; County Manager Charlie Horne; County Attorney, Robert L. Gunn; Assistant County Manager Reneé Dickson; and Clerk to the Board, Sandra B. Lee

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 1:00 P.M.

Education Budget

The County Manager reviewed questions submitted to the Chatham County Board of Education by the Chatham County Board of Commissioners.

Commissioner Grimes moved to adopt the Manager's Recommended School Budget following the formula as proposed by the County Manager's Office for the 1997-98 budget.

After considerable discussion, Commissioner Grimes withdrew his motion.

Budget Work Session Schedule

It was decided by consensus, that the next meeting would be held on Thursday, June 26, 1997 at 5:30 PM in the Byrd's Administration Building, Byrd's Classroom.

Recess

Commissioner Holland moved, seconded by Commissioner Dunlap, to recess the meeting. The motion carried five (5) to zero (0), and the meeting was recessed at 2:04 PM.

Margaret Bryant Pollard Chair

1 of 2 5/29/2007 2:30 PM

Margaret Bryant Pollard, Chair

ATTEST:

Sandra B. Lee, Clerk to the Board Chatham County Board of Commissioners

2 of 2 5/29/2007 2:30 PM